HEARD COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS WORKSHOP Arena June 22, 2021 – 5:00 P.M.

The Heard County Board of Commissioners held a Public Hearing on the budget on June 22, 2021, at 5:00 p.m. in the Commission Chamber of the Heard County Administration Building. In attendance at the start of the meeting were Chairman Lee Boone, District 1 Commissioner Larry Hooks, District 2 Commissioner James Perry, District 4 Commissioner Larry Hammond, District 5 Commissioner David Walls. District 3 Commissioner Gwen Caldwell arrived after the start of the meeting.

Chairman Boone stated the purpose of the meeting was to discuss the proposed facility guidelines for the arena that had been created by Commissioner Perry and Commissioner Hammond from the previous commissioner's meeting. Commissioner Perry stated there was nothing to discuss and the decisions being made did not need any public input. Commissioner Perry went on to discuss the "final" draft of the Arena Guidelines. Caleb Pike, Arena Direct, went to the podium to answer any questions that came up and to ask questions about the document presented. Chairman Boone verified what the Board was planning on voting on at the meeting following this work session (daily rate, half day rate, concessions, stalls, hookups, vendors, open arena, and trails). The Board decided to discuss this at the commissioners meeting following the work session.